
 
 

 
 

 

CDGS21/211  
 

Mr Peter Thompson 

General Manager 

Wagga Wagga City Council 

PO BOX 20 

WAGGA WAGGA NSW 2650 

 

council@wagga.nsw.gov.au 

 
Dear Mr Thompson, 
 
Regional Sport Facility Fund 2020/21 
  
I am pleased to inform you that Wagga Wagga City Council's application for funding under 
the 2020/21 Regional Sport Facility Fund has been successful.  
  
I have approved a grant of $407,407 to Wagga Wagga City Council for the project 
titled: Wagga Wagga Go-kart track upgrade and drainage repairs. The terms and conditions 
of the grant, including eligible and ineligible project costs, will be provided to you by the Office 
of Sport.  
  
Your project will support the NSW Government’s commitment to ensuring that NSW has a 
network of spaces and places that enable quality sport and active recreation participation and 
performance at all levels.  
  
In order to progress the funding arrangements, the Office of Sport will be in contact with you 
to prepare a funding agreement. The Office of Sport will be conducting an online information 
session to assist the preparation of your Funding Agreement, further details will be sent by the 
Office of Sport.  
 
Should you have any immediate questions, please contact Cathy Gorman, Policy Advisor, 
Infrastructure Strategy, Planning and Delivery via email: cathy.gorman-brown@sport.nsw.gov.au 
or ph:8754 8815. 
  
Thank you for spending the time and effort on your application.  
  
I look forward to the successful implementation of your project and hearing of its progress 
throughout the delivery and completion of the project.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

  
  
The Hon. Natalie Ward MLC 
Minister for Sport, Multiculturalism, Seniors and Veterans 
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